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FLIGHT ADVISORY

Dear Valued Travel Agents,

We confirm that all Philippine Airlines domestic and international flights are cancelled up to May 15, 2020, in
line with the extension of the Luzon Enhanced Community Quarantine until May 15th.

We intend to resume flying by May 16, 2020, if allowed by government authorities, global public health
conditions and the travel environment.

We will announce the list of operating flights and routes once finalized.

If your flight is cancelled, we assure you that your ticket is safe and remains valid. We have enhanced our
policies to give you more flexibility due to the evolving COVID-19 situation.

Thank you.


